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Dear Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Chotzen and Wallan, and Members of the Committee;  

 

I am an Oregon voter, parent, and person of faith.  I support HB3075-1. Please pass 

HB 3075-1 out of committee now so it is ready to support implementation of Measure 

114 as soon as the court's stay is lifted.  

 

Oregon voters passed Measure 114 to reduce gun violence. Too many lives have 

already been lost to gun violence, in Oregon and around our country. This is our 

chance to make a meaningfully step forward for safety.  Your support of this bill will 

help the vision behind Measure 114 become a reality in the most effective way 

possible.  

 

The evidence is behind this measure, that these are the steps needed to reduce 

homicides and suicides.  Moreover, the people of Oregon deserve to feel safe in their 

schools, grocery stores, and places of worship.  We voted for common sense gun 

safety regulations and you have this chance to help us achieve our vision. 

 

Please pass HB 3075-1 out of committee so we can move forward toward 

implementing the gun safety measure Oregonians need! 

 

In peace, 

 

Rev. Audrey Zunkel-deCoursey 


